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     LOCAL 25 
 
 
MEMO 
 
TO:  New CEP members (former CTEA) 
 
FROM:  Local 25 executive 
 
RE:  Membership meeting 
 
 
 
 
New CEP members (former CTEA), 

 

Local 25 would like to welcome you to the CEP.  If you would like to see 

how our local meeting is run, please feel free to attend our next membership 

meeting on November 7, 2007 @ 6pm as invited guests.  We look forward 

to seeing you there. 

 

*******For Directions to the meeting please visit www.cep25.com *******. 

 

 

In Solidarity, 

Local 25 

 


